
Free School Meals 
https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/council-tax-and-

benefits/benefits/free-school-meals 

Please follow the link above if you believe your child is    

entitled to free school meals. 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 25th September 

Macmillan Coffee Morning—Children 

can buy a cupcake in school for 50p 

Our Christian value this half 

term is:   

HOPE 

COVID-19 Update 

Each week we will report in the newsletter 

any important Covis related updates. 

Rewards this Year 

Star of the Week certificates will be given 

out in our Friday Virtual Celebration      

Assembly to a child from each class who have 

demonstrated our Christian Values within school. The 

Star of the Week certificates are displayed on the 

main corridor for the children to see and will be sent 

home on the following Friday. 

Mindset Master will be given to children who have 

shown a growth mindset, this means having a positive 

outlook on learning. Mindset Master work and          

certificates are displayed for the children on the board 

on the stairs to the main office and will be sent home 

the following Friday. 

Reader of the Week is given to children who          

consistently read each night at home.  

Our School Website 

Remember the school website is full 

of information and pictures.  It is    

regularly updated with things you 

might need to know. You can now find our holiday 

dates for the year and our new school dinner menus 

on our website. www.todmordenprimary.org.uk 

 

 

 

Welcome back to school, we are looking forward 

to a busy and hopefully calm half term. 

During this week please can all parents; 

 Stick to their drop off and collection times. 

 Send into school their child’s reading books 

that were sent home in March. A new one 

won’t be sent home until these are returned. 

 Return their child’s library book. 

 Send into school any home learning that 

you would like to share with us. 

Thank you for your help in supporting us to 

get all the children back into school and so 

they can continue learning! 

Personal Information 

Please can all parents inform the school 

office of any new phone numbers. This is 

really essential for our texting service and 

for any emergencies. 

Newsletters 

We will now sending newsletter to each family        

virtually, this is to reduce contact between school and 

home but is also more environmentally friendly! You 

will receive it through our School Gateway App—they 

will come via your email address. They can also be 

viewed on the homepage and   

newsletter tab on our website. 

Please ensure you are reading them 

weekly so you know what is going-

on in school. Thanks. 

Our hot, delicious, healthy school 

meals are still the cheapest in   

Calderdale! 

Each day = £1.80 

Dinner money for this week = £5.40 

Dinner money for a normal week = £9.00 

Dinner money for this half term = £59.40 

Dinner money is payable in advance either in 

cash or through our Gateway App.  

Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 9th September 2020 

Educating children for  

175 years 
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